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Dear friends,

  

I am pleased to welcome you to the website of the Assumptionists in the United States,
confident that it will serve to complement our Congregational website ( assumptio.org ). It is my
hope that it will provide you with helpful information regarding the people, places and events in
the life and ministry of the Assumptionists in the United States in our work for God's Kingdom.·I
extend a particular welcome to those who are visiting us for the first time. We upload new
content each week on the home page, so we invite you to return often or to 
sign up for our e-newsletter
to receive periodic updates in your inbox.

  

Yours in the Assumption,

  

Dennis M. Gallagher, A.A.
Provincial Superior of the North American Province
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https://www.assumptio.org/
https://www.assumption.us/index.php?option=com_comprofiler&task=registers

